
  
 

 

26th May 2023 

Federation Newsletter   
 
Acorns - Pirate Day 
Our Acorns across the Federation this week had a Pirate day, where they came in to school dressed as Pirates to 
learn about the history of pirates in past and of course to walk the Plank and go 
on a treasure trail, all of the children (and adults!) had a really enjoyable day. 

 



  
 

 

Stoke St Michael School Garden 
We would like to thank Wainwrights for the amazing fence that 
they have put up around our new pond and gardening area.   
Gardening club have been planting tomato's, herbs and vegetables. 
We would also like to thank our Parent volunteers for building the 
beetle bank and of course 40 for the Federation. Our wildflower 
seeds are starting to grown and we have even found that the pond 
has a frog! This new area is looking great and we hope the children 
will enjoy this area. Thank you 

  
Bluebells 
 
Our Bluebells classes across the Federation have had a great week as well, they have been outside enjoying the  
sunshine and making Chapatis to link in with their learning about the African continent. 

 
 

Congratulations 
 

 
 
First Communion 
 
Congratulations to Vellina on having her first      
communion on Sunday 21stst May. She also read a 
prayer in English to the congregation. 

Wells Cathedral Coronation choir 
 
Well done to all the children who took part in the 
Coronation Choir on Saturday evening, the children 
from both schools sang beautifully and were amaz-
ing.  
 



  
 

 

Photos - Stoke St Michael School 
The photos have been sent home this week with the children. Please can you ensure all orders are placed 
by Friday 9th June. We have used a different company from the one 
that we used back in the Autumn term, feedback is always  
welcome. 
 
Photos - Croscombe C of E School 
We will be sending out the photo’s after half term for you to view and purchase. We have used a different 
company from the one that we used back in the Autumn term,      feedback is always welcome. 
 
 
Shepton Mallet Carnival 

We have been asked as a Federation to design posters for the Carnival, these are 
being collected from the school, so we will need all entries brought into school on 
Tuesday 8th June, with the School name, the child’s name and year group written 
on the back. Many Thanks 
 
 
 
 
 

Ducks - Stoke St Michael 
We have been asked by the owner to please request that children do not feed the 
ducks on the way to and from school. We need to respect this wish as animals need 
to be fed certain foods that there owners feed them and    understand. - Thank you 
 
 
And Finally 

As we approach the amazing celebration of music that is The Glastonbury Festival at Pilton and children 
are practicing hard for musical productions, it is a good time to recognise the importance of music in our 
lives. Music is food for the soul: 

 

Heavenly God 

Thank you for music to lift our spirits 

Music to soothe our souls 

Music to match our moods 

Every day let us ‘sing’ with the ‘music’ of our positive values 

Help us share the joyful noise of wisdom, hope, community and dignity 

Let us be united in the song of these values, of your love 

Amen 

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable half term break and fingers crossed for nice weather. 



  
 

 

Stoke St Michael 

June 
Monday 5th 1st Day  

Monday 5th - Friday 
9th 

Year 4 Multiplication Table Check - 
(Week One) 

Monday 5th Football Club 3:15 - 4:15 

Thursday 8th Swimming Year 1,2,3,4 

Thursday 8th Bluebells Forest School 

Friday 9th Frozen Fridays - Ice Creams &    
lollies for sale after-school 

Monday 12th -      
Friday 16th 

Year 4 Multiplication Check    
Phonics Screening (Week Two) 

Monday 12th -      
Friday 16th 

Phonics Screening Check week 

Monday 12th Football Club 3:15 - 4:15 

Thursday 15th Swimming Year 1,2,3,4 

Thursday 15th Bluebells Forest School 

Friday 9th Frozen Fridays - Ice Creams &    
lollies for sale after-school 

Monday 19th - Thurs-
day 22nd 

Year 4 Multiplication Check -  
Week 3 (Last Week) 

Monday 19th Football Club 3:15 - 4:15 

Tuesday 20th Visit from Whitstone School Yr 6 

Thursday 22nd Swimming Year 1,2,3,4 

Thursday 22nd Bluebells Forest School 

Friday 23rd INSET DAY 

Monday 26th Football Club 3:15 - 4:15 

Thursday 29th Opera Brava Workshop at 
Croscombe 

Thursday 29th Swimming Year 1,2,3,4 

Thursday 29th Bluebells Forest School 

Friday 30th Owls Author visit 

Friday 30th Frozen Fridays - Ice Creams &    
lollies for sale after-school 

Croscombe    
June 

Saturday 3rd Village Hall Summer Market 
11:00am - 2pm 

Monday 5th 1st Day  

Monday 5th - Friday 
9th 

Year 4 Multiplication Table Check - 
Week One 

Wednesday 7th Forest School - Bluebells & Acorns 

Thursday 8th Football Club 3:15 - 4:15 

Friday 9th Frozen Fridays - Ice Creams &    
lollies for sale after-school 

Monday 12th -      
Friday 16th 

Year 4 Multiplication Check Phonics 
Screening (Week Two) 

Monday 12th -      
Friday 16th 

Phonics Screening Check week 

Wednesday 14th Forest School - Bluebells & Acorns 

Thursday 15th Football Club 3:15 - 4:15 

Friday 16th Frozen Fridays - Ice Creams &    
lollies for sale after-school 

Monday 19th -  
Thursday 22nd 

Year 4 Multiplication Check -   
Week 3 (Last Week) 

Tuesday 20th Visit from Whitstone School Yr 6 

Wednesday 21st Forest School - Bluebells & Acorns 

Thursday 22nd Football Club 3:15 - 4:15 

Friday 23rd INSET DAY 

Wednesday 28th Forest School - Bluebells & Acorns 

Thursday 29th Opera Brava Workshop at 
Croscombe 

Thursday 29th Football Club 3:15 - 4:15 

Friday 30th Conkers Author visit 

Friday 30th Frozen Fridays - Ice Creams &    
lollies for sale after-school 

* RED TEXT = New dates added this week 


